July 11th, 2022

To: Gregory Diaz

950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 210
Nevada City, CA 95959

From: Randi Economi

Dear Mr. Diaz,

In accordance with California Election Code section 15624, 1 am terminating my request
for Recount and Ballot Inspection delivered July 4th, 2022.

Sincerely,

Randy Economy





